
Friday October 30th 

Wear your costume or wear orange and black! 

Students choosing to wear a costume should come to 

school already wearing the costume and be prepared to 

keep the costume on for the duration of the day. 

Costumes must be able to accommodate a face 

mask/covering as per COVID requirements. 

Costumes must be appropriate for school and must not 

include any weapons, must not impede vision and must 

not contain any inappropriate images, etc. 

Students may bring in a few treats for themselves 
to enjoy. There will be NO sharing of treats/items 

between students as per COVID protocols. 

All individual items brought in must be nut free. 

We will not be having a costume parade. 

Staff and students will maintain safe practices 

including physical distancing and hand hygiene 

through the day as per HWDSB Public Health Protocols. 

 

 

 


